Carolyn Haia

From: Carolyn Haia

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 10:07 AM

To: 'Freeman, Raymond'

Cc: Rod Delostrinos; Richardson, Dionne G.; Cartaya, Nilia; Ripley, Ismir; Dube, Chris; Shen,
Joan; Victoria, Gina; Stutts, Elizabeth

Subject: RE: 5311 Capital Grants / FM #4052473-94-01 / #ARN97

Thank you Raymond!!!

carolyn Hain

Grants § Projects Manager
Key west Tra nslt
205-809-3913

From: Freeman, Raymond [mailto:Raymond.Freeman@dot.state.fl.us]

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 12:48 PM

To: Carolyn Haia <chaia@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Rod Delostrinos <rdelostrinos@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Richardson, Dionne G. <Dionne.Richardson@dot.state.fl.us>;
Cartaya, Nilia <Nilia.Cartaya@dot.state.fl.us>; Ripley, Ismir <Ismir.Ripley@dot.state.fl.us>; Dube, Chris
<Christopher.Dube@dot.state.fl.us>; Shen, Joan <Joan.Shen@dot.state.fl.us>; Victoria, Gina
<Gina.Victoria@dot.state.fl.us>; Stutts, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Stutts@dot.state.fl.us>

Subject: RE: 5311 Capital Grants / FM #4052473-94-01 / #ARN97

Hi Carolyn,

As of this email, Key West Transit is approved to make your capital purchases to the full 100% remaining
balance in our Contract ARN97.

As a reminder, be sure to continue to follow the required Procurement requirements.
Please be sure to keep this notice in your file and provide a copy with each invoice.
Feel free to contact me with any additional concerns.

Thank you,

Raymond Freeman

Transit Programs Administrator

Modal Development Office

Florida Department of Transportation
District Six

1000 NW 111 Avenue, RM 6108

Miami, FL 33172

Phone: 305-470-5255

Email: Raymond.Freeman@dot.state.fl.us






